
 

Newsletter 8  

December 18, 2020 

 

 

Ey’ Swayel, Woodward Hill families, 

 

The holiday spirit has been alive and well here at Woodward Hill.  We have lots of festive artwork 

hanging on our walls and doors and we’ve all been joining in on seasonal spirit days.   On behalf of all 

staff at Woodward Hill we would like to wish our WWH families a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year.  We look forward to welcoming our students back in the new year!   

 
 

Primary Musical                                     

A recent highlight for many of us was the Snowmageddon primary musical.  It was great to see primary 

students confidently perform their songs and also see students in divisions in 16 and 19 in their acting 

roles.  A big thank you to Mr. Johnson for leading this performance and to several of our staff for helping 

out by painting the backdrop.  The performance was recorded and is available here 

https://vimeo.com/491701252/28c3fc3b48 

 
      

Food bank          

We collected over 40 boxes of non-perishable food items for the Surrey Food Bank!!   Thank you for 

your generosity in helping families in need over the holidays.  The Surrey Food Bank appreciates your 

support. 

 

https://vimeo.com/491701252/28c3fc3b48


Change of clothes           

We all know the benefits of active play for children of all ages. Unless it is absolutely pouring rain, 

students will head outside to play at recess and lunch time. We appreciate parent support in dressing 

children appropriately for the weather, including wearing boots, a raincoat, a hat and warm clothing.  

Please also ensure that your child has a change of clothes at school so that they can change into dry 

clothing. 

 

Kindergarten registration   

Kindergarten registrations for September 2021 will begin ONLINE on January 11 at 8:00 am.  Children 

who were born in 2016 are eligible to begin school in September 2021. The Surrey School District has a 

new online registration system for parents here.   

Once your online registration form is processed, the school will contact you regarding required 

documentation. 

1. Proof of birth date for the student (birth certificate or passport). 

2. Proof of guardianship (parents/guardians as shown on birth certificate or other appropriate 

legal documentation)  

3. Proof of citizenship for both parents (birth certificate, citizenship card, passport, landed 

immigrant document, permanent resident card)  

4. Three pieces of identification showing the address of residence (purchase or rental agreement, 

utility bill, driver's license, etc.) 

5. Immunization Record  

6. Care Card # 

Upcoming Dates:            

January 04 – School Reopens                                                            

January 25 – Start of Kindergarten FRIM CHOICE PROGRAM Lottery registration (Jan 25-Feb 12) 

January 26 – Sports Fan Day 

 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/K-12Schools/StudentRegistration/Pages/default.aspx


 


